
Dear Valued Customer, 

We are excited to announce that we have appointed [Sales Representative Name] as your 

dedicated sales representative for the [Your Region] area. 

[Sales Representative Name] brings a wealth of experience and knowledge in our products and 

services, and they are eager to assist you with any of your needs. Their responsibility will be to 

ensure that you receive the highest level of service and support. 

You can reach [Sales Representative Name] directly at: 

• Email: [Sales Representative Email] 

• Phone: [Sales Representative Phone Number] 

We believe this dedicated support will enhance your experience with us and help to strengthen 

our partnership. 

Thank you for your continued trust in our services. We look forward to your working with [Sales 

Representative Name]. 

Best Regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Company] 

mailto:[Sales%20Representative%20Email]

